Bounce Houses and Other Inflatables

Effective for the 2017-2018 school year, bounce houses and other similar inflatables where
students climb, sit, jump, slide, etc. may not be used at school events or on school property by
schools or PTO/booster clubs. In addition, schools (or PT/boosters clubs) may not sponsor a
field trip to locations with these type or similar type activities. This is due to the liability issues
with these types of rentals and activities.

Inflatables such as or similar to an “inflatable basketball hoop shoot” that does not involve
students sitting, jumping, climbing, sliding, etc. on the inflatable may be used at events.

Please contact SCBOE with any questions.

These guidelines are per the Director of Schools, Dr. Phillips.

Thank you —

Dia Hall
SCBOE Internal Audit Dept.



